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Ellenbrook Bulky Goods Precinct Underway  
 

The Insurance Commission of Western Australia (ICWA) today announces that construction 
of the bulky goods development at The Shops At Ellenbrook is underway.  
 
The Chief Executive of ICWA, Rod Whithear said he was delighted to see construction 
commence following the announcement on 26 May 2015 that we would be establishing the 
bulky goods precinct. 
 
“We can also advise that Pindan is the builder of the new retail facility for Ellenbrook”, said 
Mr Whithear. 
 
“Pindan have already broken ground on the site, poured the slab and the community will be 
able to watch the tilt-up walls go up in the coming weeks”.  
 
“We anticipate the first store in the precinct will open in the second quarter of next year, with 
other tenants to follow shortly afterwards”.  
 
This further development of The Shops At Ellenbrook is another achievement for the area 
and follows the recent naming of Ellenbrook as the World Gold Winner of the International 
Real Estate Federation Excellence Awards 2015 in the Master Plan Category.  
 
The development of the bulky goods precinct will also increase the value of The Shops At 
Ellenbrook. 
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